No. EDN-GCM-Estt-2024-
Office of the Principal,
Vallabh Govt. College, Mandi H.P.

Dated Mandi the 18t July, 2025

Admission Notice

All the students are hereby informed that the date for admission
registration in the college has been extended till 31st July 2025. Interested

students should ensure their admission registration by 31st July 2025.

All eligible candidates are advised to complete the admission process
within the extended period. For more details, visit the college website
(vegcmandi.co.in).
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